MissRuth Hoover,

Departhent of Physical Eduocation,
University of Illinois,

Urhﬂl. Illinois.

Dear Miss Hoover:
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majors in the department. Of course there are more girls
who would be interested in filling those requirements, but
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in the regular fall semester, which will begin the
of November.
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pwcin.l om.iuoning classes. With the A-l2 students
coming in on August 9th we will be using every available
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At the present time I am trying to secure fowr more instructors
to help handle the load. The only students we will have who
will enroll for the five-wesks term will be a few more ociviliam
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I am enclosing & copy of your fall schedule.

Sincersly yours,

Director of m.m Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




